
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong 

Diocese of Plymouth 

 

 

17th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our new literacy focus this week is based around the Supertato books by Sue Hendry. 

The children had a visit from the Evil Pea! He stole the keys for the outdoor area and the 

children had a great time following the trail through the school to find the keys. 

In maths this week we have been learning about capacity, we have used the language of full, 

empty, half full, half empty, nearly full and nearly empty. We had a go at ordering some 

bottles of water and labelling them accordingly. Perhaps you could encourage your child to 

use this language at home to describe whether a container is full etc. 

 In Jigsaw this week, we have been talking about kind and unkind words and how once we 

have said an unkind word we cannot take it away. 

We are continuing to revisit our Phase 3 sounds in phonics. We have had a big focus on 

tricky words this week as these must be spelt correctly. Please continue to practice at home. 

Tapestry challenge 

Thank you to all those who have taken up the reading challenge, it is great to see so many 

children getting their stickers every day and such an enthusiasm for reading. 

This week we would like your child to search around at home to find a container that holds 

the least and a container that holds the most  

R.E 

This week we have started to learn about Pentecost. 

Stars of the Week! 

There was no KS1 assembly this week. 



Please could you send in any cardboard tubes for our open afternoon next week. 

Important dates for your diary. 

Open afternoon – Thursday 23rd May 2.30 – 3.15pm. All welcome! 

Half Term – school finishes at normal time, return on June 3rd. 

Tuesday 18th June – Sports day (morning). 

Friday 14th June – Foundation liturgy – 9am. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Eddy and Miss O’Donoghue 

 


